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Dear Fellow Speakers, 
 

I have received your letter of 29 November 2011 kindly informing me that the European 
Parliament would be willing to accept the proposal put forward by the Polish Parliament concerning 
the composition of an Inter-Parliamentary Conference on the Common Foreign and Security Policy, 
including the common security and defence policy. 
 

Let me express my sincere appreciation for the efforts undertaken by the Polish Presidency 
in order to reach a compromise solution  with respect to a topic which we could address during the 
forthcoming Conference in Warsaw. 
 

I am convinced that at the Conference your proposals will prove very valuable in reaching 
an overall agreement on the establishment of an Inter-Parliamentary Conference, in  line with the 
principles agreed upon at the Brussels Conference in April 2011. 
 

Looking forward to meeting you in Warsaw, please accept, Dear Colleagues, the expression 
of my highest esteem and consideration 
 

 
 

Yours Very Truly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

___________________________ 
Rt. Hon. Ewa KOPACZ 
President of the Sejm 
 
Rt. Hon. Bogdan BORUSEWICZ 
President of the Polish Senate 
 


